
 
 
 

 

 

 

City of Tetonia 

Seasonal Summer Maintenance 

 Help Wanted 

 

The City of Tetonia is accepting applications for a Part-Time summer Maintenance Worker 

that will start in the spring of 2019 and will continue through the summer fom 10-20 hours a week.  

Please submit a completed City of Tetonia application to Tetonia City Hall.  

This position will remain open until filled. 

Responsibilities will be to assist Tetonia Public Works with a  

variety of duties that may include but not limited to: mowing, shoveling, weeding, 

 general maintenance of Tetonia roads, parks and facilities.  

Applicant must be able to operate basic lawn care machinery and equipment. 

 

 

Applications are available at Tetonia City Hall-3192 Perry Avenue 

Or online at www.tetoniaidaho.com,  

Please submit application or resumes to Tetonia City Hall or  

Email Jacque at cityoftetonia@gmail.com 

Position will be open until filled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tetoniaidaho.com/

